

Alexander von Humboldt-Stiftung · Jean-Paul-Str. 12 · D-53173 Bonn
Professor Chunnian ZENG
Vice President
Wuhan University of Technology
P.R.China

Abteilung Förderung und Netzwerk

Abteilungsleitung Dr. Steffen Mehlich

Ansprechpartnerin: Daniela Eleonore Becker

Tel.: +49 (0)228 / 833-410 Fax: +49 (0)228 / 833-175 daniela.becker@avh.de

Datum: 15. September 2016

Dear Professor Chunnian ZENG,

We are very delighted to know that Wuhan University of Technology (WUT) is now initiating a non-profit philanthropic science foundation (Vast Conduct Science Foundation, VCSF) in China which focuses on high-risk cutting-edge research topics. This is really interesting and also promising.

The Alexander von Humboldt Foundation (AvH) has a long tradition in selecting and promoting individuals with high science qualities, and we are happy to give supervision to you on this point. Here I take great pleasure to invite you and your colleagues to visit the Head Office of AvH at Bonn from 2 December to 6 December, 2016, during which we would like to discuss with you about the establishment and operation of VCSF, as well as the cooperative possibilities between us.

We will be pleased to receive the delegation members of WUT as following:

- Prof. Wei CHEN, Dean of School of Automation
- Prof. Shunsheng GUO, Dean of School Mechanical and Electronic Engineering
- Prof. Taolei SUN, Dean of School of Chemistry, Chemical Engineering and Life Science
- Mr. Li LI, Deputy Director of International Office

I look forward to welcoming you soon in Bonn.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Steffen Mehlich

Al lele